
 

 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 03/22/2021  Thru: 03/28/2021     0000 - 2359    Printed: 03/29/2021 
 
 
For Date: 03/22/2021  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0002 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0849 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports being a victim of a scam through the Venmo  
app. 
03/22/2021 0924 
S6 report taken. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-39-OF 
 
                1133 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] ROUTE 495 SOUTHBOUND 
         Narrative:     

9-1-1 caller in Bolton. Call was transferred to NVRECC. 
 

 
                1243 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1257 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                1338 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1355 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1417 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TRACK RD + SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports she found two $20 bills at location. No  
reports of lost money. 
 

 
                1705 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    21-36-OF 
 
                1730 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co. requesting dispatch for residential fire alarm  
activation. Police and fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
Activation by wood stove 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-173-IN 
 
                1742 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1857 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a missing orange long leg cat. ACO  
notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
03/25/2021 0739 Reporting party called to inform the ACO  
that her cat had returned home last night. 
 

 



                1913 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting Walk in party with LTC application. 
 

 
                1933 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] WASHINGTON ST + TECHNOLOGY ARB 
         Narrative:     

911 Caller in Hudson Reporting an MVA. Transferred to Hudson  
911. 
 

 
                2103 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 03/23/2021  -  Tuesday  
 
                0108 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0551 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GOLDEN DR 
         Narrative:     

911 accidental. confirmed. 
 

 
                0930 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting an officer for a MV lockout S6 responding.  
Access gained. 
 

 
                1024 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Coyote barking at her on a walking tail.  
ACO notified. 
 

 
                1144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1347 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 
                1357 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TREATY ELM LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Turkey that is limping. Caller advised. 
 

 
                1408 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller Requesting medical for her son. Police and Fire  
responding.  Police and Fire responding 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting to to Emerson Hospital S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
Arrival E/M 9.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-174-IN 
 
                1544 COMPLAINT Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    KIRKLAND RD + CONANT DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a loud noise. S9 to check the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
Officer spoke with several individuals in the area unfounded  
at this time. 
 



 
                1652 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1700 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    942425AA 
 
                1718 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 37] PATTERSON AUTO  BODY - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    942405AA 
 
                1803 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting construction noise going on since 0700.  
S5 to check the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
 S5 reporting noise is reasonable and spoke with  
Construction worker.  party advised 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-40-OF 
 
                1846 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Abandoned 911 call form a uninitialized cell phone with  
Mapping Radius of 9546 meters unable to call back. 
 

 
                1904 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2008 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Lifeline activation Police and fire responding.  R17  
confirmed accidental. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-175-IN 
 
                2027 MEDICAL EMERGENCY False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Lifeline activation Police and fire responding.  R17  
confirmed accidental. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-176-IN 
 
                2235 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a  Party coming to his door asking for  
directions and then driving around a parking lot 
 

 
 
For Date: 03/24/2021  -  Wednesday  
 
                0005 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                0007 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0008 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                0010 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0012 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
 
                0013 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 



 
                0014 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 176] GREAT ROAD FIREARMS - GREAT RD 
 
                0015 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 145] INFINITE AUTOMOTIVE - GREAT RD 
 
                0017 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0023 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 
                0748 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0855 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 11WARREN01] PILOT GROVE APARTMENTS - WARREN RD 
 
                1006 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

03/24/2021 1006 S6 attempting to serve a summons at  
location. 
03/24/2021 1014 S6 reports not able to serve, it appears the  
involved party has moved out. 
 

 
                1029 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

03/24/2021 1030 Caller reporting a recruit with a shoulder  
injury. The caller is not with the party, the injured  
recruit is located in the drill yard by the burn building. 
03/24/2021 1049 R17 transporting to Emerson BLS S/M 0.0 
03/24/2021 1105 Off at Emerson E/M 9.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-177-IN 
 
                1151 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

03/24/2021 1152 S6 attempting to serve a summons to a party  
believed to have moved to this new address. 
03/24/2021 1157 Party not home, a neighbor stated they would  
notify and have them call the police department. 
 

 
                1313 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + MINISTERS WAY 
         Narrative:     

03/24/2021 1315 Callers reporting a dog hit at location and  
it is injured. Police and ACO responding. 
03/24/2021 1317 S2 reports the owner on scene and he will be  
escorting the owner and the dog to Apple Country Animal  
Hospital. ACO updated with the same information. 
 

 
                1434 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    CARDINAL CT 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting his dog was bit by another dog. ACO  
notified. 
 

 
                1517 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a lost wallet. Information logged. 
 

 
                1602 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Bicyclist hit his truck and wants to file  
a report.   S5/S9 responding. 
 



         Narrative:     
Party assisted. 
 

 
                1615 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting his MV broke down and is unable to have it  
moved till Thursday 3/25/21. S9 reporting MV is off the  
roadway and no hazard. 
 

 
                1645 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

Officer attempting to server paperwork. Unable to server No  
one home. 
 

 
                1705 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WILD LIFE - TRACK RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting Maynard PD with a BOLO. 
 

 
                1714 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1741 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting an Erratic MV crossing double yellow.    
S5 spoke with operator. 
 

 
                1754 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1836 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1843 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CROW ISLAND - TRACK RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting kids trespassing on his property. S9 spoke  
with caller. 
 

 
                1921 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] TURNER RD 
         Narrative:     

Maynard FD requesting mutual aid Ambulance R17 responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting to Emerson Hospital S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
Arrival E/M 6.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-178-IN 
 
                2053 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2123 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a MV with no lights on for several miles.  
S9 to check the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
Officer Unable to locate. 
 

 
 
For Date: 03/25/2021  -  Thursday  
 



                0459 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                0500 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0502 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                0504 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0506 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                0511 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 50] KEN'S LIQUOR STORE - HUDSON RD 
 
                0513 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
 
                0513 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 383HUDSONR] HUDSON ROAD AUTO - HUDSON RD 
 
                0518 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0518 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0525 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                0536 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                0545 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                0548 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 176] GREAT ROAD FIREARMS - GREAT RD 
 
                0548 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 145] INFINITE AUTOMOTIVE - GREAT RD 
 
                0549 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0549 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 
                0745 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0806 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

03/25/2021 0806 Boxes 4312, 4313 and 4323 placed into test. 
 

 
                0911 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

03/25/2021 0911 Party in to ask why he got a notification of  
suspension to his license. Party advised he needs to prove  
payment to the Massachusetts RMV from Virgina where the  
offense took place. 
 

 
                1121 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

03/25/2021 1122 Party requesting to come in for fingerprints  
for her LTC. Party can make it in a little after 3pm.  
Officer to be notified. 
 

 



                1155 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HILEY BROOK RD 
 
                1319 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

03/25/2021 1324 Unable to serve at this time, no one home. 
03/25/2021 1430 Property management reports that involved  
party no longer resides at location. Summon returned to  
court. 
 

 
                1345 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1416 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1519 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 speaking with COA regarding on-going invest 
 

 
                1550 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1615 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1620 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1700 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] LAKE ST 
         Narrative:     

Hudson requests mutual aid ambulance for a female,  
general illness. 
03/25/2021 1728 
R17 transported to Marlboro Hospital, 3.3 miles. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-179-IN 
 
                1712 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    21-38-OF 
 
                1733 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1737 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 58] STOW AWAY BED & BREAKFAST - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    944492AA 
 
                1742 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MITCHELL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a total of 5 individuals walking on Mitchell  
rd throughout the day that she did not recognize. The  
individuals appeared to be looking at every house. Caller  
requests log item only, caller was advised. 
03/25/2021 1812 
Additional caller from the same residence reports seeing a  
male operating a Toyota Corolla taking pictures of the  
houses, this occurred yesterday. 
 

 
                1751 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1756 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HILLCREST AVE 
 Refer To Citation:    944517AA 
 
                1756 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 



                1811 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    944539AA 
 
                1928 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
 
                1931 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
          Location:    REGENCY AT STOW 
 
                1948 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2028 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2123 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a tree on wires at location. No sparking, no  
smoke, no fire. 
03/25/2021 2131 
S12 and L2 report the hazard is on cable wires. 
03/25/2021 2133 
L2 reports hazard removed. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-180-IN 
 
                2136 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 03/26/2021  -  Friday  
 
                0039 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD 49FORESTAV] HUDSON LIGHT AND POWER - FOREST AVE 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he is looking for his lost keys at a bar in  
Hudson and there are people there who do not like him. S21  
transferred call to Hudson PSAP. 
 

 
                0705 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a deceased turtle in the road. S10 responded. 
 

 
                0835 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
          Location:    [MAY] OPEN TABLE 
         Narrative:     

Caller states he can not get through to the fire department.  
 He has tried calling and there is no answer.  He states he  
needs a radio box taken off line.  S21 contacted Maynard PD  
who stated their phone lines are down.  S21 relayed info to  
Maynard PD for caller. 
 

 
                1332 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1506 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple 9-1-1 calls for a single vehicle MVA, vehicle into  
pole, unknown injuries. CBK responded, HLP notified cracked  
pole #52. 
03/26/2021 1523 
R17 reports patient refusal. 
03/26/2021 1536 
E14 reports CBK has the vehicle, HLP on scene inspecting the  
pole. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-15-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-181-IN 
 
                1540 COURT Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1608 WELL BEING CHECK Investigated   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he has not seen his neighbor in about a  
month. Caller states he is supposed to be helping her with a  
ladder but he cannot get ahold of her and she is not  
answering her door. S12, S30 tried phone numbers for party,  
2 out of service, 1 no answer. 
03/26/2021 1629 
S12 reports the RO's vehicle is in the driveway, house is  
secure, oil delivery slip from 2/3/21 at the door. 
03/26/2021 1635 
S12 requests FD respond. 
03/26/2021 1639 
S12 made contact with a neighbor who reports the party has  
been in Texas. RP advised on same. 
03/26/2021 1704 
Party's daughter called to confirm, states party will be  
with her in Texas for another couple months. 
 

 
                1635 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

S12 requests FD respond for a well-being check. 
03/26/2021 1638 
S12 reports neighbor spoken to, they have been in contact  
with the party's daughter, she has been in Texas. FD  
cancelled. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-182-IN 
 
                1647 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 assisting party with LTC paperwork. 
 

 
                1648 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1658 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple calls for blasts heard throughout town. Blasts were  
felt at the station. Fort Devens was contacted, they  
confirmed training being conducted today. 
 

 
                1706 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller out walking reports a black and purple BMW speeding  
around the Harvard Acres area, vehicle occupied by two  
younger males. 
03/26/2021 1722 
S12 checked the area, GOA. 
 

 
                1736 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1950 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1957 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2016 SERVE PUBLIC Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 spoke to party regarding parking in the fire lane. 
 

 
                2028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   



  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    945909AA 
 
                2048 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2111 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 out with a tree branch hanging over the road. 
 

 
 
For Date: 03/27/2021  -  Saturday  
 
                0023 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0848 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 11WARREN01] PILOT GROVE APARTMENTS - WARREN RD 
 
                1148 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Female passenger taking control of the vehicle. 
 

 
                1229 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dog in a car panting. The dog is in the  
back and a front window is cracked. A black Ford hatchback. 
03/27/2021 1238 
S28 checked the area, GOA. 
 

 
                1317 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1440 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S6 assisted party at the station with medication disposal. 
 

 
                1521 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1555 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1609 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
 
                1614 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1618 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in with medication drop off. 
 

 
                1621 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    INDIAN RIDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police, Fire and ALS  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporing to Umass  Worcester S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
E/M 17.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-183-IN 
 



                1639 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1657 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1658 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1702 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1706 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1724 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1815 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1827 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
 
For Date: 03/28/2021  -  Sunday  
 
                0815 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    21-41-OF 
 
                0922 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 11WARREN01] PILOT GROVE APARTMENTS - WARREN RD 
 
                1005 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 176] GREAT ROAD FIREARMS - GREAT RD 
 
                1007 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 
                1008 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1015 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                1018 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1019 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                1025 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1028 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1032 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1038 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 145] INFINITE AUTOMOTIVE - GREAT RD 
 
                1107 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1307 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    KETTELL PLAIN RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a bag on the side of the road containing  
empty oil cans and empty paint cans. Message left for  
Highway Dept. 
 

 
                1638 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Extinguished   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 



         Narrative:     
911 caller reporting a outdoor smoke condition. Police and  
Fire Responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reporting a smoldering pile and Extinguishing at this  
time. Homeowner advised of open burn regulations. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-184-IN 
 
                1659 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1706 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police,fire and ALS   
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17/ALS 3 Transporting to Emerson Hospital S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
Arrival 9.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-185-IN 
 
                1731 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a MV with a missing rear window. S9 to  
check the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
GOA 
 

 
                2059 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
 

 


